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Kehelland, Camborne, TR14 0DA
Website: www.kehellandschool.co.uk
Phone: 01209 643143
Email: kehelland@tpacademytrust.org

Head Teacher: Mrs Ellie Watkins       

23.6.23
Dear Parents/carers and families,
At the start of term, I mentioned that we would be holding a one night sleepover for Longships Class. This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to experience an exciting adventure, but within a safe and familiar environment. It will be good preparation for sleepovers further afield in KS2. We are offering the full sleepover to the Y1 and Y2 children, but unfortunately not to the Reception children. This is because it is a requirement, if EYFS children are sleeping over, that staff stay awake all night. With the best will in the world, we do not feel that we would be able to do this. However, the Reception children will be able to stay after school, take part in the fun activities and have a meal, before being picked up at about 7 p.m. If any of the Y1 and Y2 children are too anxious to stay, then this option is also available to them, but we would strongly encourage everyone to “give it a go”. Of course, the Reception children will have the chance to do the full sleepover experience when they are Y1s and Y2s. 
We have decided to hold the Sleepover on Monday July 24th. This will mean that on the Tuesday, the last day of term, they will be able to go home after lunch. We can do chilled activities all morning, with no doubt rather sleepy children and staff! 
The children will need to bring a sleeping bag and a small bag containing a toothbrush, toothpaste, hairbrush, two pairs of pyjamas or nighties (in case of accidents), a favourite soft toy and clean underwear for the morning. We are aware that some children may use pull ups for night time and will support them to change discretely. Mats will be provided for the children to lie on. 
We are asking for a contribution of £4 towards the cost of food for the Y1 and Y2 children (£2 for PP children) and £3 for the Reception children (£1.50 PP children).  Please go to Parent Pay to confirm attendance on the sleepover and to make the payment.
We will hold a short meeting after school nearer the time to discuss details and to answer questions, but please get in touch in the meantime if there is something specific you would like to ask.

Best wishes
Marion Davies

Class Teacher
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